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The Director
Central Intelligence Agency

- Washingion,D. C. 20505

o - 16 November 1979

Dear Mr. Jones,

A short note to let you know how much
R o I appreciated your taking the time to Jjoin
Lo Rube Mettler's discussion dinner on the
' ‘ occasion of my visit to Cleveland.

P I thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to
L share ideas, many of which I found refreshing
RS and innovative.

IR Mr. E. Bradley Jones

AR President, Republic Steel Corporation
3 e - P. 0. Box 6778

o N Cleveland, Ohio 44101

W




